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FOREIGN EXCHANGE STUDENTS HAD A CULTURAL TRIP TO JIOUFEN  
 

Office of International Exchanges and International Education held a

cultural trip on November 1, inviting all the foreign exchange students in

TKU to Jioufen for a rich cultural experience.

 

 

 

To help visiting foreign students in Tamkang better understand Taiwan’s

local  culture,  Office  of  International  Exchanges  and  International

Education held its annual cultural trip on November 1 to take all the

foreign exchange students to Jioufen old street for a rich cultural

experience.  However,  the  weather  was  bad  during  the  trip  so  these

international students could not see clearly the beautiful scenery of

Jioufen.  Kato  Sayaka,  an  exchange  student  from  Japan’s  Reitaku

University,  who  is  currently  studying  in  the  Department  of  Chinese,

however, said that it was worth the trip because she had tasted the famous

Jioufen Taro Ball. “It was really delicious,” she noted. Tang Xiaodi, an

exchange student from China’s Fudan University, said that the mountain

city Jioufen reminded her of Japan. “I would like to visit there again

during the weekdays when the street was not that crowded,” said Tang,

adding that she wished to taste the famous Jioufen dishes next time.

 

 

 

Director  of  the  Office  of  International  Exchanges  and  International

Education, Dr. Lee Pei-wha said that she wish there will be more budget

allocated  to  her  office  next  year  to  allow  more  local  students  and

professors to join such cultural trip to better enhance the bilateral

exchanges between local and foreign students. ( ~Yeh Yun-kai )
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